Member Profile

By Greg Cargill, Past President 1994-1995

Ted Dennning, P. E., retired from MSRDGC as of
April 30, 2013. Ted’s environment engineering career
spanned 43 years, including many with the Illinois EPA,
several engineering consultants, and the MWRDGC.
Ted was an original member of IWEA and has served
our organization in multiple capacities, including
President, Director, committee member, and of course

as the IWEA photographer for many, many years!

We at IWEA are grateful for Ted’s many years of faithful
service and wish Ted the very best in retirement!




